
 

 

Bishop Auckland Food Festival (Gastronaut Academy) 

We have taken part in the 

Gastronaut Academy workshops. 

These are food and science 

workshops, created by TV 

presenter and food/science writer 

Stefan Gates. It was fun, 

informative and memorable. Do 

you like trying new foods?  

Lots of fun was had when we 

tasted a range of different foods 

such as: banana, cucumber, 

lemon, mange tout, curry powder 

and cabbage. Did you know that 

other senses effect your taste? We 

learnt that sight effects your 

perception of what something is 

going to taste like.  

Everyone in Year 6 (including Miss 

Parker) dyed their tongue blue. 

This enabled us to inspect our 

taste buds. Did you know that we 

have over 10,000 taste buds and 

they are replaced roughly every 

two weeks? 


